September 24, 1962

Dr, Herbert J. Hall
Research-~Cottrell, Inc,
Bound Brook, New Jersey

Dear Herb:

I wish to thank y
kind and effective asaistay
pleasant few days I apen}i’ 2
work out a design for a g%
telescope., Also tests

ur staff the
sd me dur the
« I was able to
fernnt type of radio
an old power tube

which resulted in its efre 'y vitalization. I
hope to return in - 3<and construat this tube
into an exper “;
a8\ reprints to help fill up
your flles, t ase remembel| me to the fellows.
e t regards,
Grote Reber

GR



